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30 November
1 & 8 December

12 December

13 December

14 December

15 December
16 December

Rainbow Dash Forms & Money Due

Orientations:

Kindergarten 9-10am

Support Unit 9-10:30am

Preschool 9:15-10:15am

Kemblawarra Karols & BBQ 4:30pm

Preschool Graduation (Indigo &

Cyan)

Science Space Excursion K-6

Preschool Graduation (Violet &

Magenta)

Year 6 Farewell

Talent Quest 

Rainbow Dash

Last Day of School for Students

Principal Message

K E M B L A W A R R A
P U B L I C  S C H O O L

Term 4 Week 8  28 November 2022

S O A R I N G  T O  E X C E L L E N C E

Preschool Transition
We are looking forward to the Preschool transition
program this Thursday to compliment the
Kindergarten transition program already in full swing.
There will be a lot of excitement while our youngest
students explore their new classrooms and learning
environments and meet their 2023 teachers. We look
forward to meeting everyone and welcoming them to
our school community.

Colour Run
Keep those Colour Run books coming in and setting
those goals for the annual fundraiser. Students
continue to discuss with me their budgets and
wonder around what prizes they intend to purchase. If
you need another book please send it through. 






Term 4
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Principal Message Continued.....
School Uniform
If you are leaving the school and wish to donate your old school uniform to the seconds
shop, please make sure the uniform is in a decent condition for the next family and send it
in to the front office. We are happy to reduce and reuse where possible. 

2023 Enrollments
If you intend on enrolling a sibling or leaving the area, please let the school office know
as soon as possible. 

Term 4 Calendar
As we enter the festive season there are loads of extra opportunities and programs
available to students and families. We have many school events coming up including
school excursions, Carols and school graduation ceremonies. Please make sure you
check the calendar and are aware of the dates for your child around any changes or
extracurricular events. 
 
Regards
Miss Schroder
Principal
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Class News:  Aqua

This term, Aqua are learning to write to entertain by writing descriptions of monsters.
They have been focusing on using interesting adjectives to add more detail to their
writing. Here are some artworks and writing Aqua have created over the course of this
term:

Class of the Week:
Skobeloff and Bisque both had their hats 100% of the time last week. They will receive
their reward of a Zooper Dooper ice block each this coming Friday. 
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Kindergarten Transitions:
Last week, Kindergarten had their second orientation session.  Miss A, was very
impressed with how well they transitioned into the classroom, followed instructions and
completed their activities.  Well done to all.
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I participate in all school activities 

I give my best effort towards classroom tasks 

I take pride in my work and my learning 

I complete my homework and home reading

The focus for the fortnight of Week 7 and 8 will be:

I try my best in all activities

Don't forget extra Jumpys will be handed out!!
   

 RESPONSIBLE      



Positive Rewards Focus
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Families Webinar invitation-Why would a bank give you $500

Saver Plus - What will it do for me? 

This short sharp 15 minute presentation is an excellent opportunity for you to discover the
many benefits of the SaverPlus Program and how you can be rewarded with up to $500 to
spend on educational expenses such as textbooks, laptops, excursions, extra curricular
activities and more.

Presented virtually by experienced local SaverPlus Coordinator, Kerre Burley, your questions
and queries can be addressed in this "Live" session. Find out,  if you are eligible and how to
take the next steps.

Don’t miss it,  Monday-  December 5th  starting at 06:30 PM – 6.45pm  (Sydney Time)

We highly recommend you register in advance for this meeting:
https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZcpc-ytrz4rHtNIolAVvySxLe5jk4vNW2D2 

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email.

The program is determined to continue to assist empowering families and adult students,
with building their financial skills in these challenging times. Saver Plus is the longest
running Financial Education and Matching Program in Australia with over 55,000 successful
participants.  Look forward to seeing you there!

Kindest Regards,
Kerre Burley
Saver Plus Co-ordinator
The Smith Family
Suite 5 160 – 162 Princess Highway
Dapto 2530. N.S.W
Mobile  0427 439 234
kerre.burley@thesmithfamily.com.au     Make a booking to speak with Kerre today!

Check out a quick two minute you tube video on our
program.https://youtu.be/508bAIW2eGA

Discover more about Saver Plus on our Website:
https://www.thesmithfamily.com.au/programs/financial/saver-plus

Community News:



STAY CONNECTED
Have you downloaded our
school app yet? Never miss
importatnt school
information again!

Events  •  Notices
Instant School Messages
Abesentee  •  Newsletters

Simple free download:
In the Play Store and App
Store, search "Skool
Loop" & Choose our
school once installed.

Our school
continues to
use a CCTV
system in
our
classrooms
and
external to
our
classrooms
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